Sydney Chinese Lions Information Night

9 August 2011

An Information
Dinner Meeting
was held by
Sydney Chinese
Lions on 9
August at Zilver
Restaurant.
There were 2
purposes of the
meeting. First,
it was to raise
awareness of
Lions and the
club and
second, to
recruit more
members. 12
enthusiastic
members of the
club were
invited. They
were asked to
bring a guest or
two to the
meeting.

Some 30
members and
guests attended
the meeting. 5
membership
application forms
were collected at
the end of the
evening while a
few more are in
the pipeline. Itis
planned that
further
Information
Dinner Meetings
be held once a
month in 2011.

The authors of the
2 articles here
attended their first
ever Sydney
Chinese Lions’
function at the In-
formation Meeting.
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By Lion Olivia Luo /i

Sydney Chinese Lions Club - Information Night

Lion Lesley Wang writes ...

Since established in 1995 as the first Chinese-based Lions club in Sydney area and Norfolk
Island, The Lions Club of Sydney Chinese Inc now has more than 130 members. Despite this,
they have plans to bring in even more members to the club.

On Tuesday, 9 August 2011, an Information Dinner Meeting was held at Zilver restaurant,
Chinatown. It was a very good opportunity for Lions to meet with potential members and for
invited guests to become interested in becoming a Lion. Around 30 members and guests
including President Mei Cheng, Zone Chairman Dr Anthony Cheung and Vice Presidents Jason
Zhang and Wendy Lin attended the meeting.

Zone Chairman Anthony hosted this special meeting which was the first of its kind ever
hosted by Sydney Chinese Lions. He firstly welcomed everyone and made a brief introduction
to the history and purposes of Lions Clubs International. He propounded that the Lions motto
is "We Serve" and Lions are always looking for an increasing number of like services minded
individuals to help serve the community. Lion Anthony also reviewed the history and major
past events of Sydney Chinese Lions Club, and the key projects that the club is currently
working on, for example the Annual Health Talk Day, and their very successful Charity Balls.

After attending this Information meeting, invited guests have a better understanding of who
we Lions are and what we Lions do. During the meeting Membership application forms were
provided to guests who were interested in joining the club.



